At the Budget Session of the
Malone Village Board, held on
March 20, 2023 at 10:00AM at

343 West Main St. the following
were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor

Archie McKee Trustee
Norman Bonner Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee

Excused Absence
Brian Langdon Trustee

Also in Attendance:

Kristine Lashway, Village Treasurer
Rebahka Scaccia, Village Clerk
Alex Violo, Telegram

Mayor Dumas opened the budget session at 10:05AM.

2023-2024 BUDGET DISCUSSION
> General Fund

Treasurer Lashway distributed the Tentative Village Budget for 2023-2024 for Board
Discussion.

The Treasurer reviewed the Mayor Salary line and the Trustees’ Salary line, noting that those
budget items had not been increased for a number of years. Potential increases for both lines
were discussed and will be reflected in the final Tentative Budget, subject to a public hearing.

The remainder of the General Fund budgetary needs were discussed. Requested and anticipated
changes will be reflected in the tentative budget, which is due to be submitted to the Village
Clerk’s office by the end of business on March 20, 2023.
CODE

» Trees and Digital/LED Signs
Code Officer Lamondie presented the Board with potential changes to the Village Code

concerning Trees and Digital/LED signs. The Village Board will review the potential changes
and put to Public Hearing those potential amendments and updates to the Village Code.



EXECUTIVE SESSION

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee Boyea and unanimously carried to
go into Executive Session on a Contractual matter.

Upon the motion of Trustee Boyea with a second by Trustee McKee and unanimously carried to
come out of Executive Session.

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner with a second by Trustee McKee and unanimously carried to
go back into Regular Session.
ADJOURNMENT

Upon the motion of Trustee McKee with a second by Trustee Boyea and unanimously carried to
adjourn the meeting at 12:36PM.

Res/s)ectfully submitted,
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Rebahka Scacdid, Village Clerk




